
— Liberty Utilities
Michael J. Sheehan, Esq.

Senior Counsel
Phone: 603-216-3635

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

April 19, 2016

[)ebra 1-lowland, Executive Director
N.I1. Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Docket No. DG 16-277; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp.
Calendar Year 2015 REP/VMP Results and Reconciliation

I write to ask the Commission to suspend the hearing in the above docket scheduled for
tomorrow, April 20, 2016, because, due to an administrative oversight, the order ofnotice was
not published.

Please re-schedule the hearing. I apologize for the inconvenience. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan

Cc: service list
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